Silver Lake Township
Monthly Meeting
May 2, 2022

Francis Fruehan called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm and called for a salute to the flag.

Minutes from the April regular monthly meeting were read and approved on a motion made by Evan
Everitt and seconded by Butch Delousia, all approved.

The treasurer report was read, approved and held for audit on a motion made by Evan Everitt and
Public Comment: None

Evan Everitt reviewed the high bid of $30,500 received from the 2007 International single axle plow
truck (with no plow) that was put out to bid on Auctions International. After discussion, it was decided
to counter offer with a bid of $40,000. If this is not accepted, the truck will be advertised again at a later
date. This decision was made on a motion made by Evan Everitt and seconded by Butch DeLousia, all
approved.

Supervisors discussed hiring Joe Flaherty as a part-time summer equipment operator on an as-needed
basis. Evan Everitt proposed to hire him part-time, as needed at a rate of $40/hour as excavator
operator, Butch Delousia seconded, all approved.

Evan Everitt said he would like to get prices for an on-demand generator. There were problems keeping
the current one running during the last storm and it was very difficult to get the large garage doors open
and closed.

Evan Everitt said he is looking to purchase two new snowplows and will try to get prices through the
Costars program.

Francis Fruehan read the police report with 3 incidents for the month of April.

Evan Everitt gave the road report — cleaning up from the snow storm.

Assessment Permits — none

Driveway Permits — none

Evan Everitt made a motion to pay the bills as submitted, Butch DelLousia seconded all approved.

As no further business was presented, Francis Fruehan made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Butch
Delousia, all approved.
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